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Dear Parents/Guardians, 
As we conclude the academic year, we reflect with 
pride on the remarkable achievements and progress 
made by our students. None of this would have been 
possible without your unwavering support, encour-
agement, and partnership. 
We are thrilled with the growth and development our 
students have shown throughout the year. They leave 
us as more knowledgeable, independent learners, 
ready to take on new challenges and opportunities. 
Over the past year, our dedicated faculty members 
have actively engaged in a variety of professional 
development opportunities, including workshops, 
seminars, and webinars. These sessions covered a 
diverse range of topics such as curriculum enhance-
ment, technology integration, differentiated instruc-
tion, classroom management, and student assessment. 
We firmly believe that investing in our teachers' 
ongoing growth directly benefits the academic success 
and well-being of our students. 
Looking ahead, we are committed to providing our 
educators with continued support and opportunities 
for growth and development. Our goal is to ensure 
they have the tools and resources needed to inspire 
and empower our students to reach their full poten-
tial. 
We extend our heartfelt appreciation for your part-
nership in your child's education journey. Your trust 
and confidence in us are invaluable, and we are 
grateful for the opportunity to nurture and guide 
your child's academic and personal growth. 
As we bid farewell to another school year, we wish 
you and your family a restful and rejuvenating sum-
mer break filled with joy, laughter, and cherished 
memories. With warm regards, 
Rasha Tariq 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

WESTFIELD RS CONFERENCE 
A younger group also attended another RS confer-
ence, at Westfield School in the UK. Based on the 
theme “Finding Friends and Facing Fears,” the 
conference included a weekend at Ford Castle, 
(pictured above) in Northumberland, where dele-
gates got close to nature. 

UK TOUR AND CONFERENCE 
Our students had an immensely enriching experi-
ence at the RS Conference at Samworth Academy 
in the UK. It was followed by a tour of London 
with all its historic sites, including Buckingham 
Palace, pictured below, Left to Right, 
Muhaimeen (7C), Ehfaz (6K), Nahyan (7G), 
Pratik (7C), Ms. Rozina, Zawad (7S) and 
Adyan (6G).  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LOWER ATTAINEES BELOW 
Congratulations! 

RECENT LOWER ACTIVITIES 
The final weeks have been packed with activities, 
in addition to the award ceremonies.  
Open Day and Open Week: A range of ac-
tivities were available for children to enjoy before 
the school year ended.  
Class parties and Splash Day: The school 
year ended with a bang! 
Eco-Champ Challenge: Sign up! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CGS Retrospective 2024: View on the follow 
the link: https://cgs.edu.bd/Lower-Retro24 
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Dear Reader, 
As we approach the much-anticipated holiday 
season, I want to extend my warmest wishes to each 
of you. This time of year, is a wonderful oppor-
tunity to reflect on the accomplishments and expe-
riences we’ve shared throughout the past months. 
It is also a chance to recharge and enjoy the com-
pany of our loved ones. 
I encourage students to make the most of this break 
by balancing time between relaxation and produc-
tive activities. Here are a few other suggestions on 
how to spend the holidays: 
First, take this opportunity to explore interests. 
Whether it’s reading a new book, trying out a 
craft, or playing a musical instrument, indulging 
in hobbies can be both fun and enriching. 
Regular exercise through sports, dance or even a 
daily walk, helps keep the mind and body healthy. 
We should not forget to enjoy the outdoors - fresh 
air and sunshine are great for our well-being. 
This break could also be used to strengthen our 
relationships with family and friends. Help out at 
home, play games together or simply have mean-
ingful conversations. 
Lastly, consider setting a few personal goals. They 
could be simple, like organizing your room, learn-
ing a new skill, or completing a project. Achieving 
these goals can give us a sense of accomplishment 
and keep us motivated. 
Remember, with a bit of planning, the holidays 
can also be a time for growth and new experiences. 
Enjoy your break and come back refreshed and 
ready for the new school term! 
Hector Fernandez 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WESTFIELD RS CONFERENCE 
A younger group also attended another RS confer-
ence, at Westfield School in the UK. Based on the 
theme “Finding Friends and Facing Fears,” the 
conference included a weekend at Ford Castle, 
(pictured above) in Northumberland, where dele-
gates got close to nature. 

UK TOUR AND CONFERENCE 
Our students had an immensely enriching experi-
ence at the RS Conference at Samworth Academy 
in the UK. It was followed by a tour of London 
with all its historic sites, including Buckingham 
Palace, pictured below, Left to Right, 
Muhaimeen (7C), Ehfaz (6K), Nahyan (7G), 
Pratik (7C), Ms. Rozina, Zawad (7S) and 
Adyan (6G).  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

And at the ‘Odyssey’ adventure camp, below. 
 
 
 
 
 

RECENT MIDDLE ACTIVITIES 
The final weeks have been packed with activities, 
in addition to the final examinations.  
GK Quizzes: Class-wise GK quizzes were held, 
which students enjoyed immensely. 
World Environment, World Food Safety 
and World Ocean Day: Students participat-
ed in a range of activities, projects and videos to 
highlight the climate crisis, food security, water 
and environmental issues.  
Class parties: The school year ended with a 
bang with all classes enjoying their respective 
class parties at various restaurants in the city! 
CGS Brain Buzz: As we go into publication 
the CGS Brain Buzz competition is coming up! 
Come and join and bring your friends.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CGS Retrospective 2024: View on the follow 
the link: https://cgs.edu.bd/Middle-Retro24 

 

Congratulations to Class 8 promotes below!  
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Dear Parents, 
As we approach the much-anticipated summer holi-
days, I hope this season brings you ample opportuni-
ties for relaxation, joy, and quality time with your 
loved ones. While we embrace the sunny days ahead, 
it’s important to remain vigilant about the rising 
temperatures to ensure everyone stays safe and 
healthy. 
Here are some essential tips to help you and your 
family stay cool and safe during the summer heat: 
1. Stay Hydrated: Encourage your children to drink 
plenty of water throughout the day. Avoid sugary 
drinks and caffeinated beverages, which can contrib-
ute to dehydration. 
2. Timing is Key: Plan outdoor activities for early 
morning or late afternoon when it is cooler. During 
peak heat hours, between 11 AM and 4 PM, engage 
in indoor activities such as reading, board games, or 
visiting air-conditioned places. 
3. Heat Safety: Never leave children or pets in parked 
cars, as temperatures can rise quickly to dangerous 
levels. Ensure your home is well-ventilated and use 
fans or air conditioning to maintain a comfortable 
indoor environment. 
4. Recognize Heat-Related Illnesses: Be aware of the 
symptoms of heat exhaustion and heatstroke, which 
include dizziness, nausea, and rapid pulse. If anyone 
shows these signs, seek medical attention immediately. 
We hope these precautions help you enjoy a fun and 
safe summer holiday. Take this time to recharge, 
explore new adventures, and create lasting memories 
with your family. We are eager to see you all next 
academic year. 
Wishing all of you a wonderful and safe summer 
holidays! 
Faiza Chowdhury 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WESTFIELD RS CONFERENCE 
A younger group also attended another RS confer-
ence, at Westfield School in the UK. Based on the 
theme “Finding Friends and Facing Fears,” the 
conference included a weekend at Ford Castle, 
(pictured above) in Northumberland, where dele-
gates got close to nature. 

UK TOUR AND CONFERENCE 
Our students had an immensely enriching experi-
ence at the RS Conference at Samworth Academy 
in the UK. It was followed by a tour of London 
with all its historic sites, including Buckingham 
Palace, pictured below, Left to Right, 
Muhaimeen (7C), Ehfaz (6K), Nahyan (7G), 
Pratik (7C), Ms. Rozina, Zawad (7S) and 
Adyan (6G).  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

And at the ‘Odyssey’ adventure camp, below. 
 
 
 
 
 

UNIVERSITY DESTINATIONS 
Over 50 admissions already secured by our Class of 
2024, in some of the top universities, including: 
UK - University College London 
University of Manchester 
University of Bristol 
Queen Mary University 
USA - University of Illinois, Urbana-Champaign 
University of Michigan, Ann Arbor 
University of Wisconsin-Madison 
Georgia Institute of Technology (Georgia Tech) 
Purdue University 
Canada - McGill University 
University of Toronto 
University of British Columbia 
Waterloo University 
Hong Kong - Hong Kong University 
Chinese University of Hong Kong 
Hong Kong Polytechnic University 
City University of Hong Kong 
Japan - Tokyo International University 
Asia Pacific University 
Malaysian and Australian admissions still 
pending. Congratulations.  
 

RETROSPECTIVE 2024 LINK: 
https://cgs.edu.bd/Upper-Retro24 


